
October — Monthly Value — Kindness 

Our Year 1 — 4 classes focused on kindness to those that live far away        

and brought in items for Team Hope Christmas Shoebox Appeal. 

Wow,  

what a  

collection! 
 

Some of our Year 7 pupils 

helped to sort out the items 

at lunchtime. 

Mrs Chambers came to 

school to collection all the 

shoebox items. 



Some of our Year 6 pupils helped to 

carry out all the items to Mrs        

Chambers’s car. 

Our Year 5—7 classes focused on kindness to those that live near by 

and brought in items for Ballymoney Food Bank. 

Wow,  

another great  

collection! 

Thank you parents/carers for your support 

and generosity for these two good causes. 


